
 

 

 

 
 
LATE BUSINESS SHEET 

 

Report Title: Agenda Item 9) North London Waste Plan 
 
Committee: Cabinet  
 
Date: 21 June 2022 
 
Reason for lateness and reason for consideration 
 
This addendum is considered urgent pursuant to section 100B (4) (b) of the Local 
Government Act 1972.  That provision states “An item of business may not be 
considered at a meeting of a principal council unless … by reason of special 
circumstances, which shall be specified in the minutes, the chair of the meeting is of 
the opinion that the item should be considered at the meeting as a matter of 
urgency”.   
 
The North London Waste Plan was considered by the Strategic Planning Committee 
on the 14th of June 2022, after publication of the Cabinet agenda. The Strategic 
Planning Committee considered the information contained in the report and resolved 
to agree to refer this report, and the appended documents to Cabinet and full Council 
with the recommendation to adopt the North London Waste Plan. 
 
The terms of reference for the Strategic Planning Committee set out in Part three 
section B - of the Council Constitution, requires the Cabinet to consider informal 
recommendations on local development documents, development plan documents, 
the local development framework and any other planning policy matter. 
 
Concurrence of the Democratic and Scrutiny Services Manager to the submission of 
this late item of business in accordance with Part 5 Section D – Protocol for 
Decision-Making - Paragraph 1.4. 
 
 
 
 


